
 

NASA says no shuttle launch until early next
week
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Space shuttle Endeavour is seen at Pad 39A at the Kennedy Space Center in
Cape Canaveral, Fla., Saturday, April 30, 2011. Yesterdays' launch attempt was
scrubbed due to technical problems.(AP Photo/Chris O'Meara)

(AP) -- NASA says the next-to-last space shuttle launch is off for at least
another week.

Friday's launch attempt was scuttled by a bad fuse box aboard the shuttle
Endeavour. NASA managers met Monday and decided they needed
more time to replace and test the fuse box.

They said Endeavour won't launch before Tuesday, May 10.

Endeavour is making its final voyage before NASA ends the program
with one last flight this summer.
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Endeavour's commander, Mark Kelly, is married to Rep. Gabrielle
Giffords. The wounded Arizona congresswoman traveled to Kennedy
Space Center last week but returned to a Houston rehab hospital when
the launch was called off. A spokesman says she'll return for the next
try.

  More information: NASA: http://www.nasa.gov./shuttle
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